
Sermon Notes:  

November 24, 2024 
 

“Give Thanks in all Things” 
By David McComber 

 

 

OVERLAND 

November 24, 2024 

Church of Christ         8875 Lackland Rd  Overland, MO   63114  

Schedule of  Services 
 

Sunday 
 

Worship:                             10:30 am 

(Watch live on the church’s FB page) 

Bible Class:                               5 pm 
     

Wednesday 
 

Singing Class:                       6:30 pm  

Wonderful Wednesdays:       7:00 pm 

Fellowship Room Class:      7:00 pm 
 

Elders 

Doug Azwell 

David Bradley 
 

Minister 

Currently Searching for Minister 
 

Youth Minister 

Daniel Wilfong  
 

Office 

314-427-4412 

Email 

STLoverlandcofc@gmail.com 
 

Website 

www.overlandchurchofchrist.com 
 

Happy Day Preschool 

314-427-0353 

Order of  Worship 
 

Welcome -  Doug Azwell 

Opening Prayer - Phil Ward 

Songs –  David Bradley 

Scripture Reading - Ken Roberts 

I Thessalonians 5:16-18 

(Blue Pew Bibles Pg. 1171) 

Song -  

Communion -  Billy Thrasher 

Song:   

(Children ages 3 through 5th grade               
dismissed to Bible Hour during song) 

Sermon - David McComber 

“Give Thanks in all Things” 

Invitation Song:  

Closing Remarks - Doug Azwell 

Closing Prayer -  Doug Azwell 

 

Growing in Faith, Serving in Love, Sharing our Hope 



Birthdays 
 

Nov. 29: Pam Bradley 
 
 

Anniversaries 
None This Week 

 

 
 

Dec. 5th: CFS Giving Seminar 

Dec. 6th: Game Night 

Dec. 7th: Ladies Prayer Session 

Dec. 7th: Pantry Benefit Concert 

Dec. 21st: End of Year                
  Fellowship 

Singing Class: Wed @ 6:30 pm  

Our Faith in Action 
 

AM Worship:                         74 

Sun PM:                         20 

Wed Bible Class:             27 

Contribution:                    $2,872 

Missions:                $18,466 

 

 

Every Wed Night: Class in the Teen room @ 7 pm 

Wonderful Wed for K-5th grade every Wed @ 7pm 

Children’s  

Bible Hour  
 

Today: Vanessa Thomas 

Dec. 1st: Volunteer Needed 

Additional Volunteers Needed! 

BENEFIT CONCERT FOR FOOD PANTRY 

The St. Louis Civic Orchestra will perform a special 

benefit concert on Saturday, Dec. 7th, starting at 7pm 

in the Ritenour Auditorium. All proceeds will benefit 

the Ritenour Co-Care Food Pantry! Attendees are asked to make             

a monetary donation of their choice. Additional information is                   

posted on the bulletin board in the back.   

CFS UPCOMING EVENTS 

Christian Family Services (CFS) will be hosting the events listed   
below. Please see the bulletin board for additional information. 

• Planned Charitable Giving Seminar on Thursday, Dec. 5th at 
the McKnight Crossings Church of Christ. 

• Free Marriage Seminar on Saturday, Feb.15th from 5:30-9pm 
at the McKnight Crossings Church of Christ. 

Members & Visitors 
• Welcome Visitors! You are our honored guests, and we thank you 

for coming! Please fill out a white card and place it in the basket on 
the back table when you leave.   

• No attended Nursery: you may use the training room in the back of 
the auditorium. 

• Contributions can be placed in the black box located on the table at  
the back of the auditorium. 

• Please pick up a communion kit & plastic sandwich bag (for your 
used communion cups) on your way in & toss it in the trash on your 
way out. THANK YOU! 

********************************************

News & Event Details 

 Game Night on Friday, December 6th, starting at 7pm in 
the fellowship area. Please bring a game and a snack to share.  

 MEN:  Please sign up to assist in Worship for December 
and/or to preach in January. Sign-up sheets are on the back 
table.   

 LADIES:  

1. Prayer Session: There will not be a session on November 
30th due to the holiday. Next meeting will be December 7th. 

2. Children’s Bible Hour: Sign-up sheet for the months of               
December 2024 through February 2025 is on the back table. 
Additional volunteers are needed! 

 

 Fair Haven Christmas Gifts: Please bring your wrapped gifts 
with child’s name attached to the Cry Room. Gifts will be 
picked up sometime in December.  

 End of the Year Fellowship: Saturday, December 21st at 
Wild Acres.  Doors open at 5 pm and we will plan to eat at 
6 pm.  Please bring side dishes, desserts, & soda.  Meat, coffee, 
& punch provided. Entertainment is being organized by Pam 
Hazer. Please speak with her if you would like to be a part of 
the show! 
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